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Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 
Thank you for all your donations for the Riviera Life Foodbank - they are very 
much appreciated.  We had a lovely Harvest Liturgy yesterday - Year 2 did 
the readings and led the actions.  They were very brave considering it was 
their first time!  Father Colin read the gospel and talked to the children about 
the importance of sharing with those who do not have as much as you.  All 
the children sang and joined in beautifully.  We are already looking forward 
to our Remembering Liturgy on the 8th November 2018.  Year 3 is leading 
it - everybody is welcome to attend.   
 
Please note that the school now has a Facebook page where we plan to post 
information regarding events for your information.  Please search for Our 
Lady of the Angels, Torquay.  Please also note that the Reception class 
photograph will be published in the Herald Express on Wednesday 17th 
October 2018.   

 
With best wishes 

Mrs Harding 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

15th October Parents 

evening 3.30 - 6pm 
16th October Parents 

evening 3.30 – 6pm 
17th October School 

Improvement 

Information Session 
2.30pm and 5.30pm 

22nd-26th October Half 
Term 

29th October Non Pupil 
Day 

Attendance 

 
Last week Class 4 topped the table with 99.2%. Our school average was 
95.3%.  
 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
Dear Jesus,  

Lord, thank you for 

the flowers and thank 
you for the trees.  

Thank you for my 
special friends and all 

the fun they bring.  
Thank you for the 

food I eat and thank 

you for my drink.  
But most of all I thank 

you for the way you 
love me. 
Amen 

 

 

PTA 
19th October - Disco 

FS/KS1 4.30-5.30 

p.m. 
KS2 6.00 -7.00 p.m. 

16th November -
Children in Need cake 

sale 

7th December - 
Christmas Fayre 3.15 
-5.30 p.m. 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 

 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

Wef 26/9/18 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday lunchtime 

Start date TBC 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

 
Holy Angels 

Holy Angels Pre-School have spaces available for 2, 3, and 4 year olds. Funding 
available. Immediate start. Phone 01803 613095 (option 3), or drop in for details and 
to have a look around. 
 

Secondary Admissions 2019 - reminder 
Year 6 children are due to start secondary school in September 2019. Applications for 
secondary places 2019 need to be made by 31st October 2018. To apply online please 
visit www.torbay.gov.uk where you can download and read the Tips 8 booklet and 
apply for a school place. If you have no access to the online system please 
speak to office staff who will be happy to provide assistance. 
 

Entrance Gate 
We have had the entrance gate upgraded. When leaving the premises there is now a 
bell to ring. Please press the bell to notify the office that you wish to leave and watch 
for a green light to illuminate on the top right hand side of the keypad. Once 
illuminated you can pull the gate open. Please ensure that you always close the gate 
behind you. This will prevent visitors to our school being stranded at the gate. Thank 
you. 

Cool Milk 
We will be offering free cow’s milk at break time to reception children from the 30th 
October. Children from year 1 upwards will be able to buy a drink of milk. Please look 
out for a letter that will be emailed to you shortly explaining the process. If your child 
is in reception class and you do not want them to receive the milk, please call in the 
office to register this. Thank you. 

 

Other News and Information 
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Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R Mason  
Year 1 Rafaella 
Year 2 JJ 
Year 3 Caoimhe 
Year 4 Kaydee 
Year 5 Angel 

Year 6 Ollie F 

Star Writers 
 
Year R Austin 
Year 1 Zenna 
Year 2 Angelia 
Year 3 Weronika  
Year 4 Alex 
Year 5 Leah 
Year 6 Ryhanah 

 
   Star 

Mathematicians  
 
Year R Georgios 
Year 1 Ashton 
Year 2 Evie 
Year 3 Lily 
Year 4 Rebekah 
Year 5 Amelie 
Year 6 Sam 

 
 
 Handwriting             

Champion 
Year R Alfie 
Year 1 Luke 
Year 2 James D 
Year 3 Zach 
Year 4 Lena 
Year 5 Eleanor 
Year 6 Jayden 

http://www.torbay.gov.uk/
mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

